
Dear Parents/Guardians,                                       

This Christmas Season, Sacred Heart School is happy to announce that we 
are participating in the Paris Christmas Hampers.   

This organization helps local families that are finding it hard to make ends 
meet this holiday season. 

Our goal is to provide as many families in our community with non-
perishable foods and new toys (please leave them unwrapped), for children ages 
7-12 years old. We will also accept monetary donations that will be used to 
purchase new toys to donate. 

If you are willing and able to help us in our goal, please have donations to 
the school by December 15th 2017. 

Thank you and God Bless 

Youth Ambassadors of Christ       
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